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Dear Prospective Dentist, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and refreshed as we start a new year. I write to you today in hopes of gaining 

an opportunity to share with you the experience and culture I have come to love at Family Health Care. 

 

Like many, I started my professional career in the private sector and worked hard to grow my private practice. 

It was then and is now important to me that I am in charge of my own schedule and also there for my family. I 

knew that I wanted to be some place calm and “home-like” – so naturally, I thought private practice was the 

best option for me. 

 

After quite a few years of successfully building a client base and getting the grasp of running my own office, I 

was introduced to Family Health Care – a non-profit FQHC organization in mid-Michigan. It opened my eyes 

to the world of health care and the meaning of service. Not only have I been able to keep the same 

expectations of control that I had in private practice, but I have also become part of the community. 

 

When I say community, I am not just talking about the people that we serve, but rather the world of health 

professionals as a whole. At Family Health Care, I work beside Medical Doctors, Pharmacists, and Behavioral 

Health Therapists who are just as excited as me to put a smile on someone’s face. We have created a network 

that allows for unparalleled treatment and attention to patients that I could never manage on my own. As a 

provider and administrator here, I no longer have to worry about the administrative headaches of a private 

practice while still negotiating some nice incentives and benefits. 

 

I have attached a paper with some highlights of who Family Health Care is and what we have to offer. I think 

that you will find some of the information eye catching and worthwhile. I have cleared some time in my 

schedule for a phone call with you and a tour of our facilities. Please give me a call once you have had some 

time to look over the attached information. 

 

I look forward to talking with you soon. 

 

Best, 

 

 

 

 

Kevin Halub, DDS 

Chief Dental Officer 

(231) 689-7159 – I see patients daily, so please leave a message if I don’t answer. 



Baldwin: 1615 Michigan Ave, Baldwin MI 49304 – 231-745-2743 – Fax 231-745-3690  
 

 


